
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

5th Grade News 

August 24th, 2016 
 

     The 5th graders have already 

started the year with 

enthusiasm and good attitudes. 

I am looking forward to getting 

to know them better 

throughout the year, as well as 

meeting all of you. A great 

opportunity to do this would be 

on September 1st at parent 

night. 

      I would like to welcome a 

few new families to the school; 

Julian Cabanin, Santino 

Carideo, and Jayden Freelove 

are new to our class this year.  

     If your student is taking a 

foreign language through 

Rosetta Stone, they should have 

a pair of headphones with a USB 

connection.  

     Make sure your child has an 

extra shirt or smock for messy 

art projects.  

     Book order forms have been 

sent out and are due with 

payment by September 7th. Our 

class code is Q7QRH if you plan 

to order online.  

 

Back to School!  August Birthdays  

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test on 

Friday in 

Language Arts 

 Vocab quiz on 

Friday in Social 

Studies 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

Please send a quick 

e-mail to Mrs. 

Johnson.  She will 

compile a class list to 

send e-mails out 

with math 

information and 

updates. 

kjohnson@stviatorch

icago.org 

The students have 

begun chapter 1 in 

math class. 

Practice for your 

vocabulary quiz online: 

quia.com/pages/dslawik

/5th)  

Geo Challenge #1 was 

due today.  

Quiz next week 

Wednesday, more 

information to follow.  

 

 

 

Mrs. Shutt has been 

subbing for Mrs. 

Smith who will be 

back on Thursday 

8/25.  

 

The students have a 

spelling test on unit 1 

on Friday.  
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Jayden Freelove  August 11th     

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith News from Mr. Slawik 

http://quia.com/pages/dslawik/5th
http://quia.com/pages/dslawik/5th

